

#### **Preservation Post**

Newsletter of the

#### **Christ Church Preservation Society (Inc.)**

P O Box 45 162, Waterloo, Lower Hutt 5042

Phone: 0800 2 TAITA (0800 282 482) www.christ-church.org.nz Email: info@christ-church.org.nz

Special Issue 68 – April 2020

### "Looking to the future to preserve our past" Christ Church Taita

## 166th Annual Service Postponed

# **Annual General Meeting Postponed**



#### **Annual Service and AGM**

It will come as no surprise to everyone that our Annual Service scheduled for 3 May, has been postponed until the Spring – the date to be advised. Rev Colin Barnes, Minister at the time of the fire in 1989 now has a lot more time to prepare his talk about his memories of that time!

We still hope to hold our Annual General Meeting possibly later in May.

The Preservation Society is grateful to the neighbour on the Northern Boundary who is mowing the lawns and keeping a watchful eye on the church/

Our thoughts and prayers are with you all as you learn to live in your bubble. Take care – we will get through!